
Margate Primary School 

 

29 October 2019 
 
 
Dear Families and Friends, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Margate Primary Parents and Friends Association inviting your school to join us 
on Sunday the 10th of November for the inaugural Channel Fun Run.  We would love to bring the Channel 
community together for a day of fun and fitness in a relaxed and low-key family friendly event. 

We are planning 2.5km and 5km run/walk events, starting and finishing on the Margate School Oval, with food 
and refreshments for sale.  The registration tent will open at 9am and the runs will start at 10:30am.  Children 
are $5 and adults $10, and fees can be paid through Eventbrite, in the Margate School Office, or on the day.  
Registration forms will need to be completed and numbers collected on the day.  Links to the Eventbrite site and 
all event information can be found on the Channel Fun Run Facebook page.  

I would like to drop in a Channel Fun Run poster to your school office next week if you are happy to promote 
this event throughout your school community.  Thank you so much for your time and we look forward to seeing 
families from all areas of our wonderful community on the 10th of November on the Margate School Oval. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Alice Parker                                                                                                                                                       
Committee Member                                                                                                                                              
Margate Primary School Parents and Friends Association                                                    
parker.alice@yahoo.com.au                                                                                                                         
0400901651 
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